MOUNT AIRY CLAYBREAKERS GARDEN CLUB PICNIC - JULY 21, 2012

The annual Potluck Picnic for members and their families was held on Saturday, July 21, 2012 at the lovely and gracious home of Pat and Mike, (too) Hall on Saturday, July 21, 2012.

After a delicious meal, our new President, Gilda Allen asked us to be sure and look at Pam Smart's beautiful scrapbook showcasing our activities over the past year.

Each member had been asked to bring a "horticulture specimen" from their garden. Anne DeBoeser judged the beautiful and unusual entries. She also instructed us again on how to prepare our entries for the Prince Georges County Fair which will be held in September. Julie Harrison distributed Entry Forms. More details later regarding the dates.

Gilda thanked Pat for her hospitality and also all the members for their fabulous food.

Next Regular Meeting will be Thursday, September 13th.

Respectfully submitted

Arminta G. Donovan
Recording Secretary

Blue Reblan - Jana Blaca